
 

 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date: August 4, 2025 
 

To:  Clergy, religious, parish communicators, principals, campus ministers, 

 youth ministries, young adult ministries, parish ministry coordinators,  

 directors of religious education and Chancery staff 
 

From:  Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 

 

Re:  SCAM ALERT - Individual impersonating Catholic Charities USA  

  attorney 

 

 
Please see important message from Vanessa Russell, CEO of Catholic Charities 
Atlanta, regarding SCAM ALERT - Individual impersonating Catholic Charities 
USA.  
   
 
 

https://mailchi.mp/archatl/important-scam-alert-individual-impersonating-catholic-charities-usa-attorney-19508763?e=16513a0c75
https://mailchi.mp/archatl/important-scam-alert-individual-impersonating-catholic-charities-usa-attorney-19508763?e=16513a0c75

